
Announcements (Insert) October 18th, 2020  

1. Today is the Twentieth Sunday after Pentecost. May the 
Holy Spirit be with you!  

2. It is “Laity Sunday” today. We all are God’s ministers. 
We give thanks to the UMW, UMM and Terry Giles for 
coordinating the service and the message. 
 

3. Ad Council meeting: Atlas will be held at 6pm in church on 
October 19. Central-Grantsburg will be held at 6:30pm in 
church on October 20. 

4. “Youth gathering 300” via Zoom at 6:30 pm on October 21. 

5. Atlas has Sunday School in person after Children’s Time on 
Sunday. All kids in our parish (Atlas, Central and St. Croix 
falls) are welcomed.  

6. The Virtual Wisconsin Annual Conference 2020 will be held 
on October 24, 2020, starting at 9 am. If you want to join, 
please register. We will set up the Zoom Conference at 
Central-Grantsburg, please come to the church by 8:50 am.  

7. Church/Charge Conference will be held at 6:00 pm on 
October 27 via Zoom. If you want to join in person, please 
come to the Grantsburg Church by 5:50 pm.  

8. Indoor service: 8:15 am at Central UMC in Grantsburg 
(masks required) and our Drive-In Service (outdoor service) 
is at 10 am at Atlas Park, you may bring a lawn chair for 
your convenience if you want to sit outside your car. All are 
welcome at both services! Choose the service that is most 
convenient for you.  

   *Indoor Service: Central-Grantsburg UMC, 301 S. Pine St. 
Grantsburg, WI 54840  

   *Outdoor Service (Drive-In Service), Atlas Park, 2108 295th 
Ave. County Rd. B. Luck, WI 54853   

9. If you miss a Sunday service, you may view a video clip on 
Facebook or use materials (mailed, emailed or on the Parish 
website) for a home service. You may want to send your 
giving (offerings) to your church. If you have any questions 
regarding services or offerings, please email the church 
office at: centralumc2016@gmail.com  

10. No food should be shared. If you need water or some 
snacks, please bring them with you.  

11. Ushers will wear a mask and gloves. When you greet each 
other, please wear masks and keep social distancing of 6 ft 
minimum.  

12. This Week’s Birthdays and Anniversaries:  
 

Jim & Karen Sciacca  10/20 

Cole Steffen 10/21  

Georgeanne Koons 10/23 

Shirley Baker 10/24  

Tim Reisewitz 10/24 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


